
 
 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

In relation to the Corona Virus situation 

26 February 2020 

Addressed to all conference participants 

As we received several emails asking whether the Conference will be organized as planned, the 

organizers like to make the following statement based on current situation. 

The organizers of EUROMATH & EUROSCIENCE 2020  are watching the situation on a daily basis and 

follow instructions by authorities for measures to be taken that provide better protection for 

everyone. 

The conference programme is ready and it is printed and everything is planned for 500+ participants. 

The Authorities in Greece made announcements and gave instructions to hotels for improved 

measures. They also write that in case Greece is affected and the situation gets worse they may 

announce cancellations of big events. In that case, we will have no choice but to follow these 

instructions. 

Participants from affected regions of Italy, following instructions from their authorities, have 

cancelled their participation. The students from Italy will be given the opportunity to make their 

presentations via SKYPE as they appear on the programme.  

The conference has no participants from affected countries like China, S. Korea and Iran. We had 

one non-completed registration from Iran so no invitation for visa is given. 

If the situation remains stable, we will expect the participants in Thessaloniki in two weeks with a 

great conference planned for them.  

As mentioned above, we will be watching the situation and we will be making new announcements, 

if needed.  

With great respect, 

The Organizing Committee of EUROMATH & EUROSCIENCE 2020 

info@euromath.org 

+357-22378101 
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